
U.S.-German Standards 
Panel 2023

SAVE THE DATE

After a pause of four years due to the global COVID pandemic it is our great pleasure to invite you 
to the next round of our bilateral U.S.-German Standards Panel. In order to enable a broad 
participation, the Panel will allow for physical participation and virtual participation for some 
sessions. 
At the Standards Panel, beginning on 4 April 2023, we will take a closer look at current 
standardization strategies in the US and Europe as well as on how digitalization will affect the 
standardization work in standards committees and the future format and use of standards 
deliverables.

In the afternoon sessions, we will then deep-dive into discussions on
- Artificial Intelligence
- Climate Change

Those afternoon discussions will be held physically in order to allow for an active exchange 
among the participants. 
The results of these sessions will then be exchanged and summarized in a face-to-face session of 
the Standards Panel on the following day, 5 April 2023.

We look forward to welcoming you to the US-German Standards Panel 2023 either physically in 
Washington or virtually for the afternoon panels. Further details to follow soon. 

sich jetzt unter: 

Contact:

Steven Cornish E-mail: s.cornish@ansi.org
Petra Scharf E-mail: petra.scharf@din.de

Tuesday, April 04, 2023 and
Wednesday, April 05, 2023

Washington D. C., USA
Panels hybrid, discussions F2F only

Information on the event will be regularly updated on www.din.12345678.
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